
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the 
footsteps of Jesus.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

November 2022 

News 
A big welcome back to Mrs Arthur who will be returning to Dosbarth 
Willow following maternity leave. The whole school community are 
looking forward to her return.  
 

Important Dates 
 

7th November – Cluster INSET DAY 
8th November – Children back in school 
10th November – Y Llais (School council) meeting after school 
until 4pm. 
11th November – Remembrance Day – Royal British Legion in for 
Assembly. 
14th November – Anti-bullying week in school. Activities set in 
classrooms. It is also Nursery Rhyme week – Little Acorns will 
focus their learning this week on Nursery rhymes.  
17th November – Faith Ambassador and Criw Cymraeg meeting 
after school until 4pm. 
18th November – Children in Need Day – Children to come to 
school dressed in Pyjamas – donations of £1 welcome. We will 
also be selling toast for 50p a slice.  
20th November – World cup starts 
21st November – Wales vs USA 
1st December – Christmas Bazaar – classes and local businesses 
will have stalls.  
2nd December – Communion service at school 9:15.  
7th December – Little Acorns and Willow Christmas play 
performance - afternoon and evening. 
8th December – Elm and Sycamore Christmas play performance 
– afternoon and evening. 
9th December – Christmas Fun Run – fancy Dress - £1 for NSPCC 
13th December – Panto for full time children at the Torch Theatre 
– later return to school. Details to follow.  
16th December – Christmas Service in church – TBC 
19th December – Carols around the tree at school – 6pm 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Penblwydd Hapus i  
 

Little Acorns 
Maisie – 4 oed 
Alice– 5 oed 

Imogen – 5 oed 
 

Dosbarth Willow 
Oscar - 7 oed 

 
Dosbarth Elm 

Hannah – 8 oed 
Elin – 8 oed 

 
Dosbarth Sycamore 

Ollie– 9 oed 
Bea - 9 oed 

Rhys B – 10 oed 
Caden – 10 oed 
Molly – 10 oed 

 
Dosbarth Oak 
Cody – 11 oed 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer of the Month 
Our new school prayer composed 

by the Faith Ambassadors  
 

Dear Lord,  
We thank you for our wonderful school full 
of amazing friends and opportunities. We 
give thanks for our Welsh language and 

identity. Help us to grow together hand in 
hand, always showing kindness and 

compassions towards others. 
Amen 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newyddion y Cyngor Cymraeg 
 
Since receiving our Chwarae yn Gymraeg 
Training, we have set up a playtime timetable 
where classes can come and join us to play some 
of the playtime games in Welsh. We look forward 
to starting these sessions and sharing what we 
know with our friends. We are on a mission to 
promote more Welsh on the playground at 
playtimes this term.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Council News 
We are currently in the process of writing an action 
plan for the year ahead. In the meantime, please help 
us complete the mission set by Rocio Cifuentes, Child 
Commissioner for Wales. Scan the QR code below and 
completing the Ambitions for Wales Survey.   
                             
 
               For ages 7-11 
 
Please complete by the 5th 
November 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Right of the 
Month 

 
Article 36 & 19 

To not be harmed 
and be looked 
after and kept 

safe. 
 

 
 



 
 
  


